Eric Dover, M.D.
1615 Cloverleaf Rd.
Lake Oswego, OR  97034
971-207-5738

January 24, 2015


Office of Administrative Hearings
Judge John Mann
4600 25th Ave.  Suite 140
Salem, OR  97309-4020

Re:  Office of Administrative Hearings Case #1001461


Dear Judge John Mann,

I am extremely disappointed in you.  Over three months ago I requested a judicial review of ALJ Rick Barber regarding case #1001461.  I sent you a 17 page letter outlining my concerns and reasons for the judicial review.  I subsequently received a letter from Ms. Rema Bergin dated October 16, 2014 which I have made a copy of and included with this letter.  Her letter states my concerns would be taken seriously and that I would receive a response to them within 14 days.  It is now January 26, 2015 and I have received no response from you or anyone else at your department.  I spoke with a Ms. Rema Bergin over the phone more than three weeks ago and reported this fact.  She stated she would look into the situation, but here we are a month later and I have received no response.  

This is quite concerning to me, though it’s consistent with the modus operandi of Oregon government in my 20 year experience of living here.  My letter expressed grave concerns regarding Judge Rick Barber and the Oregon Medical Board.  I have also related these and other concerns, as have many other physicians in Oregon, to multiple governmental agencies and bureaucrats.  None of us have received a response.  We have all been ignored.  You and the rest of our feckless State government bureaucrats don’t seem concerned about an out of control Medical Board and administrative law process nor are any of you empathetic to the plight of physicians, their families and their patients in this State.

If a physician in this State acted in a manner as its governmental agencies and public servants have and do, the physician’s license would have been revoked or sanctioned and their livelihood and families would be destroyed - forever.  This is the behavior of a totalitarian society with two deeply divided tiers of justice.  It seems that’s exactly what we have in Oregon.  Those connected or within Oregon government get at most a slap on the hand, if even that.  The rest of us get the full weight of the government, and more, squarely on our throats.

Once again, I am requesting a judicial review of ALJ Rick Barber and its results.

Also, I am again requesting a complete unedited version of the tapes of my hearing in September 2010.

Sincerely,


Eric Dover, M.D.	

Encl. 1




